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 School Swimming 

School swimming lessons have been very successful and while 
it is only a shortened program so many students have made 
steady progress in that time. Thank-you to Mr. A for all of his 
planning and preparation for this worthwhile program to run.  

Well done to Beau, Kai, Harry and Blake for their efforts at the 
Zone Trials. 

Congrats to Blake for his success at Zones. 
 

Meals on Wheels 

Grade 6 Leaders do monthly Meals on Wheels deliveries with 
Mr. Taylor. On Monday Beau & Bob-Bob did an exceptional job 
delivering meals to local elderly residents. They were so              
impressive that it prompted one elderly citizen to contact the 
school with the following message.  
 

ñYou delivered me Meals on Wheels today and I just wanted to 
say what a wonderful thing your school is doing. The kids did a 
great job. I taught at your school from 1974-1984 in the         
Wedderburn Junction building, as a remedial teacherò 

Well done to our two excellent school ambassadors.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

School Council 
Vacancy for Parent Representative. 

As the number of School Council membership nominations 
did not exceed the number of vacancies the following people 
were appointed to school council. Jodie Closter & Andrew 
Mangan as staff reps. Tony Pearson, Brooke Williams and 
Kristen Hall as parent reps. A vacancy for one more parent 
representative still exists. If you are interested in this              
position please contact the Principal. 

Notice of School Council AGM 
7:00 p.m. 

March 15
th
 2021. 

 

Grounds Maintenance 
Due to COVID restrictions full school working bees are not    
viable at the moment. 

However individual or small numbers of families may volunteer 
to come into the school grounds after school hours to do some 
grounds maintenance, gardening and yard tidy. School               
administration needs to be contacted first with contact tracing 
details provided of those on the premises in that time period. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns do not hesitate to call 
the school during business hours on 54503181. 

wŜƳƛƴŘŜǊ 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎ ƻǊ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎ ŀǘ ŀƭƭ ŀōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭƛƴƎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ƘŜǎƛǘŀǘŜ ǘƻ ǎǇŜŀƪ ǘƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ 
ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ ƻǊ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ ¸ƻǳ Ƴŀȅ Řƻ ǘƘƛǎ ōȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǝƴƎ 
ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ƘƻǳǊǎΦ 
 

Mr. Taylor.  Principal. 

FACE MASKS REMINDER 
Face masks are still necessary for parents coming in 
to the school. We will advise when this regulation 

changes. 
 

School Entry Times  
Now that students are used to the entry to school and 
familiar with morning routines it is time to transition 
to the regular school entry times. 

8:30 ï 8:45 a.m. Parents drop students at the school 
gate. 

8:45 a.m. Doors open for students to enter and               
prepare for the day. 

8:50 a.m. Students begin the dayôs instruction by              
doing a teacher supervised 10 minute physical                
activity.  

***Parents wishing to speak to their childôs class 
teacher are to come through the front office. 
 

Book Fair - Next Week! 
Friday 5th March 

Purchase times 1:00 ï 4:00 p.m. 
Parents to enter via the reception 

Each year scholastic Books have a Fair at our school.             
Students may view the books & stationery items to make a 
ówish listô and then have a purchase day on Friday 5

th
 

March. A percentage of all sales goes towards the                
purchase of new books for our school library. All students 
are encouraged to purchase some-thing of educational 
value from the Book Fair. Every little sale supports our 
school. Just so you are aware! 

ñIt has been scientifically proven that the more you 
read the further you will go in school!ò 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Parent/Teacher interviews have been rescheduled to 
Thursday the 11

th
. Please check your childôs bags for the 

note with interview times provided yesterday. If the time is 
inconvenient please contact your childôs class teacher to 
arrange an alternative time.  

 
 

Clean-Up Australia Day 
Friday 5th March 
10:20 -11:00 a.m. 

Students may bring their own gloves for this. 
 

                We would like to respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we meet.                                                 

We would also like to pay our respects to their Elders, past and present and emerging  

 

March 5: Book Fair 

March 8: Labour Day Public Holiday 

March 11: Parent Teacher Interviews 

March 15: School Council AGM 

Important Dates 
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          ****Please return all Parent Occupation and Student Medical forms ASAP**** 

 LUNCH ORDERS 

   TOMORROWôS SPECIAL:  

  Pasta 

  

 Amazing Prep & Magical Grade 
1/2é...  

 

Preps having been working hard on our letter 
sounds and formations in literacy learning, and 
this week we engaged in some craft relating to 
the letter n sound, 'nnnnn' for our noisy planes. 
We enjoyed the chance to get messy, paint and 
use glitter! 
 
Grade 1 2 have been working really hard on 
their recounts this week in writing with Ms 
Robinson, they have done a great job!  

They have all really enjoyed swimming this 
week too!  
 

Ms Du Preez & Miss Robinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              Great Grade 3é....  

Congratulations to our óStudent of the Weekô Aleshia 
Maher- Farrugia who made an excellent effort to                  
complete her remote learning.  
Itôs been a busy week with swimming and the                 

students have been trying their best to complete all the 
activities.  
In literacy we have been focussing on monitoring and 
cross checking when we are reading. Our writing of 
narratives has continued with us up levelling our                
punctuation and focussing on our Olly Opener from our 
VCOP writing. Even our cut up swimming noodles help 
us with our punctuation.  

Our Kitchen garden has been producing                             
zucchinis, tomatoes and cucumbers which we will use 
in our cooking next week. This weekôs                    
cooking of óMernaôs Special sausage rolls was a hit as 
they were all gobbled up to give us energy for                  
swimming.  
A reminder to keep up the nightly reading 
and for  parents to sign the reader diary 
each night.  
Cheers.  
 

Mrs Mac, Mr 
Adams and 
Mrs Lake. 

 

  

 

         Happy Birthday!! 

Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their 

birthday this week...  

                             Phoebe Butler & Caity McNab  

 

BOOK FAIR  

   FRIDAY MARCH 5th  

Purchase times 1:00 ï 4:00 p.m. 

Parents to enter via the reception 


